STATEMENT by MRS. B.P. FEROL TO THE B&NES COUNCIL RECREATION GROUND SUB COMMITTEE CALLING ITSELF A "TRUST BOARD" MEETING AT THE GUILDHALL, BATH, ON WENDESDAY, 9th APRIL 2008

Your defiant and devious attempts to fabricate false and misleading arguments to justify your abuses of power and breaches of trust in continuing and expanding the inappropriate domination and private business exploitation of Bath citizens' Recreation Ground Charity's property for the benefit of one Council favoured business at the cost and deprivation of all other citizens and inner City children shames you all, both as Councillors and as so-called Trustees.

Mr Brownsword's business must cease all further domination, mis-use and traffic abuse from the end of May this year or face the consequences in the Courts.

Bath citizens have the will and the means to bring this about, so be under no lilusions but what you will eventually be brought to justice.

In the meantime all three of you should have the decency to recognise the error of your ways and resign before more damage is done and so that more acceptable trustees can return the Rec Charity's assets to their proper purpose, and put an end to the disgraceful unfairness and misery you have inflicted upon residents for so long.

Please enter this statement into the minutes of today's meeting so that your deplorable conduct will forever be on record.

proferal

5.4.08

ERROR: undefined OFFENDING COMMAND:

STACK: